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M.E. Tarrant Right-to-Life Educational Association
Annual Newsletter — December 2015

Dear Members of the Advisory Board, Benefactors and Friends;

This newsletter is designed to keep you informed on the activities of the
Nertheast Tarrant Right to Life Educational Association, a prolifc organization
promoting the sanctity of life from conception to patural death. Our Association
has been in existence since our founding esiablished by a Certiticate of
Tncorporation by the State of Texas on October 28", 1985. We attempt to keep
everyone in Northeast Tarrant County informed about pro-life efforts locally as
well as throughout the state. H is only with your prayers and monetary support
that we are able lo continue our pro-life efforts thorough out Northeast Tarrant
County. We constantly strive to help save unborn babics from the horror ol

abortion.

We are continuing the work of our csiecmed former chairman, Mr. “Biil”
Pasteur. Bill was a Texas pro-life activist who spent many vears protecting the
unborn until his death in 2010, In his memory, we annuaily honor an individual or
individuals with our prestigious “Biil Pasteur Defender of Life” award. The well
deserving recipicnt of the 2015 award is Mr. Ralph Zuranski. Ralph is a dedicated
pro-life activist who founded the “Prayer Warriors™, a dedicated group who
almost daily conduct a prayerful protest at a Planned Parenthood facility in
Bedford, TX. Ralph, among his many other pro-live activities, also helped
organize a “Prolest Planned Parenthood” event in Bedford that drew over 260
parlicipants fo protest the selling of baby parts by Planned Parenthood. We are
indeed fortunate to have a stauneh, pro-life activist representing the interests of

pre-bom babies in Tarrant County.
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MNFET Right to Life EYENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Currently updatiog of our prolifc wehsite to & new format, {(www.netrightiofife.com). Your contribations fund this
webhsite

We awarded two 51200 college schokarships in 2015 to twe vowed mothers who elected life for their babies. One was a
student from Trinity High School, the ather, a student from LD Bell High School, both in the HEB School Dhstrict. It
was ouly through the generous contribotions from people like you that we were able to award a second schotarship
this year. If oar fund rarsing response {0 this newsletter is 4s generouns as last year, we hope to award other deserving
applicants a scholarship in 2006

Again, several Dircctors supporited the <40 Drays for Life™ campaign at Fort Worth®s Playned Parenthood abartion
mill. Althaugh this facility was closed temporarily after passage of HE2 it has reopened and is again killing babwes.
We continne to sponsor prodife advertisements at religious and community gatherings. Althongh par usually
suceessful profife booth at Arbor Daze in Euless, Texas, was rained out this year, we are looking forward to providicg
a booth for 2016, Again, your contributions enable us to pay the registration fee and to provide free prolife literatare
o festival visibors.

Distribasted {housands of profife pamphbets and handouts. We've talked to several hundred people during our protests
on the xapctity of life and the need to vote Tor pro-life political candidates:

We contineed our moathly “First Tuesday for Lilc" proteses at the Planned Parenthood Office in Bedford, Texas.
Mauny people arg not aware that PP receives over $500 million of our tax dollars annually. OF course, all of you are
aware of the very negative pnblicity "lanned Parenthood received from the videos expaosing them for selling baby
paris from aborted babics. Please join us in demanding that Congress de-fond Planred Parenthood!

PROLIEE HEWS

The Northeast Tarrant Right to Life Educational Associarion was the focal peint for argasizing two nationally conducted
“Protest Planned Parenthood™ rallics that received nationwide poblicicy. Oar first rally anracted over 200 participants and just under
100 on the sccond mally. A grest lestimony o the sanclity of life and demonstrating the disgust that Planned Pareathood is selling
ahortzd haby parts [or profit This most be stopped while we continue to cultivate a culture of life to end the cvil of abortion that
plagucs our nafion.

Conscquently, our efforts are focused on Planped Parenthood since they are the largest provider of abortions in Texas and in our

conniry.

Their primary financial generator is sborticns, yet they receive thousands of federal tax doliars overy year. Last year, Planned

Parenthood recerved over 534 nuilion dodlars in federal tax funds. This funding must siop and we necd to hold o elecied
representatives to task apd make thermn sagpend ALL funding to Planred Parenthood.

Wo are an ecumenical prolife organizatton of all Christian faiths secking help to continue our prodife work. Cur Association is
always sccking new members, 1 anyone waould like 1o join or to resemmend an individoal to Join our Association, please forward their
name and email 1o Wanda Harper (wharper 700 sbeolobal nety or Mike Carr (mikecary77 7@ verizon net)

W approciale your pest support, both financially and spirimally, and look foreard to your contimed support to help us protect
the most vulnerable member of our society, the umborn child. AH donations to our Association, no matter how small, are graciously
appreeiated We are a 501(c) (3) tax exempt orpanization.

Help us continue oxr fight to end Planned Parenibood abortions with a genergus donation that is fally tax deductible.
Donations may be made (o NE Tarrant Right to Lifc Edocational Association, PO Box 543 Eunless, TX, To039
Wb site: www.netrighttolife.com

God Bless,

PNl (G

Mike Carr, Chairman



